
Extract from WAWA Newsletter issue 169 dated November/December 2013 

Observations from Toodyay Tattles 

 

Five members eventually made the trip to the AGM, and weekend workshop at Wandi on 21st 
September; more had originally planned to do so, but you know how it goes. We managed to 
completely blind-side David Eyres, in keeping his nomination for Life Membership wrapped in 
secrecy. The Avon mob are delighted that David was granted Life Membership, as he truly 
deserves it., Congratulations David!!  

 

 

 

Extract from WAWA Newsletter issue 216 dated May/June 2021 

 

VALE 10th May 2021 

 
Initially David Eyres was a member of the Melville group and later a dedicated Avon group 

member. An active committee member of both groups and a talented woodturner. He will be 

sadly missed by his friends and fellow turners from both groups. He will be remembered as a 

gentleman, a dedicated member and talented woodturner.  

 

 

 

 

 

Extract from WAWA Newsletter issue 217 dated July/August 2021 

 

From Avon 

 

It is with sadness that we start these notes mentioning the passing of our esteemed member 

and Life member of WAWA, David Eyres.  

David has been a member of Avon ever since he came to Toodyay. I am not sure of when 

David actually came amongst us, but he has passed on a lot of knowledge on over these years.  

He has instructed a lot of new members of our club over the years as well. David was a good 

turner and in later years when turning was too much for him he would stand and watch and just 

give that little bit of advice that improved one's turning.  

We christened him Grumpy, but only to stir him up, and we always got a rise out of him with 

this, but he always gave as good as he got.  

I personally, as well as a lot of others, had a lot of great times with David.  

Even to demonstrating at Dowerin Field Days for a couple of years among other 

demonstrations.  

We will miss having him around. The Tattler 

 


